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June 1%t — Ajrwaves Published

June 5% — 8t — SC UMC Annual Conference — Florence Center
June 11" — Greenville District Day Apart Event - Virtual

June 10" — 2™ Quarter Remittance Due

June 25" —~ Come Together Be Together - Virtual
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August 71" — Greenville District Executive Board Meeting — Virtual
August 14t — Airwaves Published
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September 17th — Greenville Disttict Annual Meeting - Virtual
October 215t-22nd . SCCUMW Annual Meeting, - Myrtle Beach
November 6" — Greenville District Executive Board Meeting
November 12t — SC UMW Officer Training — Columbia District
December 15t — Airwaves Published

December 51 — 4" Quarter Remittance Due
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President’s Notes

I do not know where this year has gone, | cannot believe that summer is starting. Please be in prayer for our country and for all
the people that have been affected by the violence and shootings. My heart aches for all the bad that is happening in our nation.
Please pray that all the violence and hate will stop.

As you all should be aware, we on the national, conference, and local level have changed our branding. We are no longer calling
ourselves United Methodist Women but are instead calling ourselves United Women in Faith. The March/April edition of the
Response Magazine had a great article on the branding change. | am attaching a copy of the article to this newsletter; in case you
have not read the article. Please do not change the checking information, currently. The treasurers will let us know when we need
to amend our banking. Here is a link to a YouTube video that explains our new branding from National, | hope this helps you
understand. hitps://youtu.be/A3mB829mFVQ. | am excited about all the new things that our new branding extends us. We will
have access to purchasing new logo items soon. If you would like information on items, you can go to the website at
www.uwiaith.org - As a district we are looking at getting marketing items for the district. We will keep you updated as we develop
them.

I'am not sure how many of the Greenville District Women in Faith participated in Assembly 2022. | attended the event virtually. |
found it very uplifting and informative. | enjoyed getting to connect with ladies from all corers of the U.S. It was a highly
informative event. | hope to share information with all of you soon. | have included in the airwave’s pictures from Assembly. There
is a picture of our own Diane Talley and Tameica Jones along with SC President, Cathy Ford, and all the ladies from SC that
attended Assembly.

The SC conference of the UWF have a lot of activities going on the remainder of the year. | hope you will be able to participate in
them. One that | am really excited about is that Killingsworth is having their 75" anniversary celebration. As part of their
celebration, they have requested us to have a celebration tea in their honor. They are providing a video program for the tea and
encouraging participation in contests. | am including in this airwave a copy of the tea handbook planned by Killingsworth. Several
districts are doing it as a district event. | have consulted several members of our district and we have decided to provide the
information and encourage each unit to have a tea of their own. | hope that you all will participate and submit pictures to me for
entry into the contest with Killingsworth. | know that my local unit is planning a tea, and | cannot wait for it. My church ladies were
excited when the information was presented to them. Please consider doing this and getting the information to me. The
contest/tea deadline is August 315!,

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at our next zoom event on June 11%. Our annual Day Apart Event. Velma Greene has
worked hard in planning this event. It will be held virtually again this year. We will have a program on the women of the bible. Link
for event is in the Spiritual Growth article.

I am looking forward to our first in person conference event since the pandemic. | hope everyone will consider attending Mission U
on July 21-23. It will be held at Spartanburg Methodist College. | am looking forward to getting to see everyone in person, instead
of by zoom. It has been a long time since we have gotten to be in person. More details about Mission U are included in this
edition. Before Mission U, we have Come Together Be together as a virtual event on June 25%. Please check for details in the
airwaves and mission echo. We will also have the conference annual meeting in person in October at Myrtle Beach. | hope
everyone in the district will consider attending these events.

Ladies, | have a plea for everyone to consider serving the Greenville District Women in Faith. We need a Treasurer, Secretary,
and Communications Coordinator for next year. If you fill led to help serve in any of these offices, please contact Barbara Castro,
our Nominations Committee chairperson or me. Enclosed you will find descriptions of each position. It is with a sad heart for the
Greenville District that we have to say goodbye to Tamica Jones, our secretary. She has accepted a new job offer that will take
her away from us. She has graciously offered to stay on the board through the end of the year, since we are conducting our
business virtually. We wish her the best of luck with her new job and adventure.

Until next time, your sister in Christ,

Vickie Foilor
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Vice President’s Notes

Dear United Women in Faith,
The change of our name speaks volume in who we are and what we stand for.

In this chaotic world we live in today we need to walk by faith more than ever. We turn on our tv sets and listen to our radio only
fo hear about the latest mass killings of our brothers and sisters. We are hurting and we are in pain beyond verbal words can
describe, We ask ourselves repeatedly the same questions; Why? and When will it all stop? | don't have the answers, but | do
know we as Women in Faith need to make a stand together and fight injustice and ignorance wherever we see it. We need to
get our heads out of the sand and not be afraid to stand up and speak up for what is right and justice for all of God's people. |
don't know about you, but | am sick and tired of innocent peopie being in the right place at the wrong time only to have their lives
taken by ruthless people that only have evil in their hearts. We need to pray now. Pray for the victims still suffering from their
injuries. Pray for the famity members and friends who have lost loved ones. Pray for the politicians and people in power who
can and should make positive changes in the lives of the people they govem. Pray for the mental ill that they will seek help
before it's to late. Pray for the people who commit these horrific acts of violence that God will touch their hearts and they will
make a change in their lives while they are still alive to do so. 1am tired of worrying if someane is going to hurt me or my family
members either at work, at church, in the grocery store, at the movies, at a concert, driving a car, or in the privacy of our own
home. This is a time for change and my prayer is that we, United Women in Faith will unite ourselves together and pray for an
answer and a change. There has been to many lives lost both young and old, let's stand together and make a change.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Markylena Tolbert-Wydman

The Greenville District of UWF needs two positions to be filled. Communications Coardinator, the person will
coordinate publicity and promotion in the group, church community and prepare new releases, this position is
available now. The second position that we need filled by the third quarter will be the "Treasure" this person will be
informed concerning the financial responsibility of the district organization and the mission emphases and
responsibilities of the United Methodist Women national organization. She is bonded through the United Methodist
Women National Office.

If you know of anyone who can fill these positions, please let me know.

Thank you,

Barbara Miller Castro
Committee on Nominations Chairperson

We have heard from several units that they have been donating to various organizations as part of our social action mission project
this year.

Liberty Hill has collected a carload of items and monetary donations for their mission project.

Aldersgate had tunch at Jasmine Road and donated gift cards to them. Pictures are included in this article.
Memeorial collected items and donated to Piedmont Women's Center,

Thank you to all the units that have donated to the mission project.

If your unit has done projects, please send information to Laurie Fite, our Social Action coordinator, and we will include them in
future airwaves.
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Treasurer’s Notes

Hello Ladies,

| pray all is well with everyone. The Second Quarter Remittance are due Une 10, Ladies we are
way below our giving’s compared to our giving’s last year for the Second Quarter. Since the
pandemic, a lot has changed with some our units. We had one unit disband and we have had some
units not give anything since the pandemic. If your unit plans to give for the Second Quarter, please
send it to me by the 10" of June. | will be on vacation from the second thru the 8t of June. If you
can send it before that | would really appreciate it.

Ladies, | know these are trying time for your units God is still in control and knows what you are
going through. | want to thank you ladies for all that you have done thus far. If you have any
questions before | go on vacation, please do not hesitate to call, text, or email me.

May God continue to bless us so we can continue to support the Mission for Women, Youth, and
Children. Please stay safe and have a wonderful summer.

Submitted by

Diane B. Smith

47 Jones Creek Circle
Greer, SC 29650
864-419-4463
talleydiane@bellsouth.net

Secretary Notes

Just a Reminder- Please send a list of your unit’s officers with contact information to Dr. Tameica
Jories, 5 Mayfair Station Way, Greer SC 29650. Or to Vickie Failor, President, 1208 Cedar Lane Rd.,
Greenville, SC 29617 or vfailor@bellsouth.net

It is important that we have updated officer lists for each unit, so that we can updated our contact list,
and to be able to keep the local units informed. We cannot do this without your assistance in updating
your unit information. Please make sure you notify the district when you have changes in your officers.

Thank you.
Tameica Jones
Secretary



1. This year, 2022, will be the 50" Anniversary of United Methodist Women, SC Conference. The conference
is asking for fifty new Prayer Pals statewide; The Greenville District is only asking for five or more. Please
complete the following information and email it to me at the email address listed below:

Name:
Address:
Email Address:
Birthday:
Phone number:
Church:
Other Info you would like to share with your Prayer Pal.
This information will be forwarded to the conference for distribution to other Prayer Pals.

2. Deceased Members for the Annual District and Conference Meeting.

Please send the names of any United Methodist Women who have passed on from September 2021 to
September 2022--- You can email the names to me monthly. Include your church name and the member's
name.

3. Day Apart--Greenville District June 11, 2022, 9:00 am ---Virtual
We will be studying two women of the bible. | look forward to seeing everyone at the event. The zoom link is
below:

Topic: Greenville District UWF Day Apart Program
Time: Jun 11, 2022 09:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4103662426 ?pwd=bzEwYVRSaXAyMiloZ 1ViRziwK01DUT09

Meeting ID: 410 366 2426
Passcode: 2N9cQf
One tap mobile
+19292056099,,4103662426#,,,,*175252# US (New York)
+13017158592,,4103662426#,,,,*175252# US (Washington DC)

Dial by your location

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York)

+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)

+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)

Meeting ID: 410 366 2426
Passcode: 175252
Find your local number: https:/fus02web.zoom.us/u/kbO5LZW5jz

Thank you in advance for being disciples of Christ and workers in the United Methodist Women.
May God continually smile upon you and your families, always and in all seasons.

Velma Greene

Greenville District UMW
Spiritual Growth Coordinator
Email: velgreene@gmail.com
Phone: (864)423-0256
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Program Resources

Calling all those participating in the Reading Program!! Short a few books? There is plenty of time to
complete a plan by reading a children or youth title, listening to at least 2 Faith Talks, or watching one of
the movies offered. Plans need to be completed front & back & mailed or emailed to me by the end of July.
(Addresses at end of report). These can be sent individually or by unit.

Remember that regular reading of response magazine is a required element of all four reading plans. The
March/April digital edition if available as a free download at the new website uwfaith.org.

The curriculum for mission u can be purchased by those attending on the website
WWW.umwmissionresources.com.

This year ‘s theme is shared across all ages: adults, youth, & children, & based on Luke 13. Our new
website, uwfaith.org features a video that shares information about mission u for 2022. The adult title

is Who Can We Be Together; the youth title is Community during Challenging Times; & the children’s title
is Our Growing Tree.

Pamphlets/forms that used to
be available in paper are now only offered in a digital format at umwmissionresourses.org.

Gayle Ashworth
134 Rollingreen Rd.
Greenville, SC 29615

mgayleb525@outlook.com

Education & Interpretation

Please continue to collect the postage stamps and pop-tops. You can bring the postage stamps to
Mission U in July. You can take the pop-tops to Ronald McDonald house. If you have any questions,

please contact Bette Mills.

Bette Mills
E&l Coordinator

Membership Nurture and Outreach

The 2021 Unit Survey is available to be completed at the following link:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TZSYN2B We have until August 30, 2022 to complete the
survey. If you have questions or need assistance completing the survey, please contact
Winifred Simpson, MNO Coordinator, at 867-963-2138 or wesimpson05@gmail.com.

Greenville District would love to have 100% participation this vear.
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Greenville District United Methodist Women Executive Committee For 2022

President: Vickie Failor, 1208 Cedar Lane Rd., Greenville, SC 29617 Phone; 864-354-8842
E-mall; vfailor@bellsouth,net

Vice President: Markylena Tolbert-Wydman, 247 North Rutherford Rd., Greer, SC 29651 Phone: 864-346-9932
E-mail: Markylena.tolbert-wydman@prismahealth.org

Secretary: Tameica Jones, 5 Mayflair Station Way, Greer, SC 29650 Phone: 240-280-2992
E-mail: tameicajones@msn.com

Treasurer: Diane Smith, 47 Jones Creerk Circle, Greer, SC 29651 Phone: 864-419-4463
E-mail: talleydiane@bellsouth.net

Communications:

Program Resource: Gayle Ashworth, 134 Rollingreen Rd., Greenivile, SC 29615 Phone: 864-320-9072
E-mail:mgayfleb525@outlook.com

Spiritual Growth: Velma Greene, 4 Bubbling Creek Drive, Travelers Rest, SC 29690 Phone: 864-423-0256
E-mail: velgreene@amail.com

Membership/Nurture/Outreach: Winifred Simpson, 4 Kennebec Ln. Simpsonville, SC 29681, Phone: 864-963-2138
E-mail: wesimpson05@gmail.com

Socal Action: Laurie Fite, 202 Brushy Creek Road, Taylors, SC 29687 Phone: 864-9420-1131
E-mail: laurie@fite.com

Education & interpretation: Bettie Mills, 735 North Main Street, Mauldin, SC 29662 Phone: 864-610-7079
E-mail: millsbettie@gmail.com

Nominations Chair: Barbara Castro, 111 Miller Street, Simpsonville, SC 29680, Phone: 8564-987-0131
E-mail: newforumw@gmaii.com

Cluster Leader : Jennifer Chetham, 15 Sunset Drive, Taylors, SC 29687 Phone: 864-414-4268
E-mail: jennifercheatham@belisouth.net

Cluster Leader : Juanita Bowens, 801 West Washington Street, Greenville, SC 29601 Phone; 864-640-9761
E-mail: jbowensc@aol.com

Cluster Leader : Glinda Fuller, 24 Integral Lane, Travelers Rest, SC 29690 Phone; 864-320-2247
E-mail: fullerglinda@gmail.com

Cluster Leader : Lydia Braggs, 216 East Shefford Street, Greer, SC 29660 Phone; 864-991-9774
E-mail: lydia.m.braggs@gmail.com

Historian: Carolyn Hamby, 1023 West Vaughn Rd, Greer, SC 29651 Phone: 864-877-4634 E-mail: hambyc@live.com

Nominations Committee Members:
Dee Johnson, P O Box 9202, Greenville, SC 29605, Phone: 864-603-1236 Email: deloris.johnson@gmail.com

Elinda Downs, 14 Floral Wood Way, Pelzer, SC 29669 Phone 864-243-6010 Email: elindadowns@bellsouth.net

Anne-Marie Wallace, 651 Sulphur Springs Rd., Greenville, SC 29617 phone: 864-5651-3605 Email: amnfailor@gmail.com
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South Carolina
Mission Projects
Emphasis Months

February

Wallace Family Life Center,
Bennettsville

United
Women

March

Wallace Family Life Center, g ;
Bennettsville - in Faith

April

Columbia Bethlehem Center
September
Killingsworth, Columbia
October

Bethlehem Center,
Spartanburg

GREENVILLE DISTRICT UNITED WOMEN IN FAITH
C/O VICKIE FAILOR

1208 CEDAR LANE RD.

GREENVILLE, SC 29617




Pictures of ladies from SC and Greenville District

Assembly 2022 in Orlando Florida
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Aldersgate UWF at Jasmine Kitchen and giving gift card donations to Jasmine Rd.



Memorial UWF donations to Piedmont Women’s Center



South Carolina Conference United Women In Faith
Come Together Be Together Event via Zoom

All persons are invited to attend this Fun Morning Event June 25, 2022
Registration is free. Theme: Surrounded by Love
Saturday June 25, 2022,|at 10:00 AM

The South Carolina Conference United Methodist Women's Membership Nurture and
Outreach Committee is very excited to hold the Come Together Be Together event via Zoom
on June 25, 2022 The Charleston District will host this fun gathering for all. The link will open
up at 9:40 a.m.

With everything we all have experienced lately we decided that we all need to be “Surrounded
by Love”. Our fun event for all ages will include a passionate keynote speaker Rev Debra
Dowdle from the Goose Creek UMC. Rey Debra Dowdle is a native and granddaughter of a
United Methodist minister, grew up hearing stories about her late grandfather’s ministry. This
sparked a dream that she'd enter the ministry herself one day. She has been in the Goose
Creek community for over 23 years, surrounding the many with GODS LOVE. Rev Dowdle has
many different types of missions that all the member’s serve with. They feed their community,
have a popsicle ministry, a water ministry, breakfast ministry, mental health ministry with the
homeless, prayer ministry, and the list continues to climb. We are delighted to have her on our
event in June. The Welcome and Greetings will kick off at 10:00 am, Music at 10:10, Rev
Dowdle at 10:15, and then we break into workshops.

Four workshops will follow. Attendees will select one workshop when they register.

Workshops include:

0 Rock Painting

o Charleston Palmetto Rose Craft

o Belly Dancing

o Bible Study on “Surrounded by Love”

Link to Registratien: https://bit.ly/3u1003G

For guestions, pleasa cantact our chairperson / registrar: angela Allen
Fhone: BE4~580-B025 Email: Angela.allen@ charter.net




Building Communities
of Hope and Joy

Great news— COMMUNITY is God’s desire for us!

Please Join Us At
Mission U

July 21-23, 2022
Spartanburg Methodist College

as we reflect on the community that Jesus is calling us to be!

This year, as we study Luke 13, we find ourselves in a period of disruption and uncertainty, and we turn
to the stories of Jesus that have anchored Christian communities for two millennia.

Our hope is that we will leave Mission u with a bigger and broader vision of the community Christ is
calling us to be in times of loss and grief. What would be possible if we tend to the needs of our
communities in small yet radical ways, as Jesus did in Luke 13?

Our newly designed Mission u 2022 is more flexible and intergenerational than ever— with curricula for
youth and adults focused on the 13th chapter of the Gospel of Luke.

One youth study and a choice of two adult studies are offered for 2022

e Who Can We Be Together?By Candace Simpson
e Bearing Witness in the Kin-dom by Darryl W. Stephens
e (Youth)Community in the Midst of Challenging Times by Kenya Cummings

Bearing Witness
in the Kin-dom

All books available at https://www.umwmissionresources.org/

For more information contact: Vanessa Key, Mission U Dean, 803-755-3469 vangekeyl@aol.com




2022 Mission u Adult Registration

July 21-23, Spartanburg Methodist College
Theme: Who Can We Be Together?

Register on-line https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sccuwf-2022-mission-u-
registration-333276076717
Or
Mail in form below and please print clearly

Name: Suitemates:
Address: City and zip:
Phone: District:

Please provide email if you wish for confirmation to be sent electronically:

***Please Check All That Apply***

__Under4d __ Attendingfirsttime __ Conference Officer ___ District Officer
___ Clergy ____ Missionary ___ Deaconess ___ Day participant ______ Coming early on Wed- 7/20/2022
Dietary needs: __ gluten-free ____ nut allergies other explain
Physical needs golf cart dorm other explain
Emergency contact: contact number:

Adult participants study: Choose one.

. Who Can We Be Together? A Biblical Exploration of Luke 13
OR

____Bearing Witness In The Kin-dom

You will need to purchase the book before attending because books are not available on site: (registrations
received by June 15 will guarantee your first choice of study.) hitps://www.umwmissionresources.ora/

Did you take the Bearing Witness in The Kin-dom course in 20217 {Y/N)

Are you interested in participating ina plenary? ___ Would you like to drive a golf cart?

Adult resident: $ 185 * Day Student: $120.00 * Wednesday arrival additional $70*

If you register on-line a check can be mailed/if you pay on-line an additional fee is applied
**Registration deadiine must be postmarked by July 1, 2022%*

*Late registration deadline must be postmarked by July 9, 2022 and late fee is $15

Mail completed form with check made payable to SCCUMW to:

SCCUWF Mission u Phone: 864-901-5431

Charm Eaddy email: misseaddy_15@yahoo.com
1003 Cockfield Rd

Scranton, SC 29591 Amount enclosed



2022 Mission u Youth Registration

July 21-23, Spartanburg Methodist College
Theme: Who Can We Be Together?

Register on-line- https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sccuwf-2022-mission-
u-registration-333276076717
Or
Muail in form below and please print clearly

Name: Suitemates:
Address: City and zip:
Phone: District:

Please provide email if you wish for confirmation to be sent electronically:

***Please Check All That Apphy***

Day participant

Dietary needs: gluten-free nut allergies other explain
Physical needs golf cart dorm other explain
Emergency contact: contact number:

You will need to purchase the book before attending because bocks are nat available on site.

hitps://www. umwmissionresources,org/

Youth Study: Community in the Midst of Challenging Times by Kenya Cummings
Age (12-18) date of birth grade entering in the fall

Name of Chaperone: cell phone:

Youth /Chapefone Covenant and Consent forms: Youth participants must complete a registration form, covenant,
and parental consent form, information, and covenant forms for adult chaperones. These forms must be mailed
together. Registration is incomptete until all forms are received by the registrar. Forms are located on the web at:
hitpsy//www.umesc.org/women or may be secured from the registrar.

Youth: $130.00

If you register on-line a check can be mailed/if you pay on-line an additional fee is applied
**Registration deadline must be postmarked July 1, 2022**

*Late registration deadline must be postmarked July 9, 2022 and late fee is $15

Mail completed form with check made payakle to SCCUMW to:

SCCUWTF Mission u Phone: 864-901-5431

Charm Eaddy Email: misseaddy_19@vahoo.com
1003 Cockfield Rd

Scranton, SC 29591 Amount enclosed




South Carolina Conference United Women in Faith

Application for Bess Ware Dowling Mission u Scholarships
Spartanburg Methodist College July 21-23, 2022
“Who Can We Be Together? Building Communities of Hope and Joy

South Carolina Conference United Women in Faith are offering sizeable scholarships for Mission u thanks to
the generosity of the Bess Ware Dowling family. To honor their Mother who enjoyed Mission u, then called
School of Christian Mission every summer, a scholarship in her name is provided for others to experience the
event their Mother loved so very much. With much excitement she looked forward to this annual event.

Four scholarships in the amount of $100 each for four individuals who meet one of the
following criteria: adult under the age of forty or adult first time to Mission u.

Two scholarships in the amount of $200 each for a youth attendee and her chaperone are
available. Each $200 scholarship will be shared with $100 to youth registration cost and $100
to chaperone registration cost. The youth makes the application and names her chaperone.

Application deadline is postmark or email date of July 1, 2022.

A brief paragraph stating (50 words or less) why you want to attend Mission u and how you plan to use the

information received during Mission u upon your return home is required.

Please provide the following:

City State zipcode

email

District

Confirm that you are adult under forty{Y/N} or adult first time attendee (Y/N) or confirm you are a youth
attendee(Y/N) List your age Name your chaperone

Attach your letter of 50 words or less as to why you would like to attend Mission u and how you will use the
information received during Mission u upon your return home. For questions call Vanessa at #803-917-4803

Piease mail or email this form with attachments by July 1, 2022 to: vangekeyl@aol.com
Vanessa Key —Dean Mission u
4006 Bachman Road
West Columbia, SC 29172




Killingsworth Home &
United Women in Faith

Virtual Tea
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“Taking Time for Tea, Celebrating 75 Years of Service”

HOSTESS HANDBOOK 2022




KILLINGSWORTH HOME 2022 WOMEN’S TEA
TAKING TIME FOR TEA, CELEBRATING 75 YEARS
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KILLINGSWORTH HOME 2022 WOMEN’S TEA
TAKING TIME FOR TEA, CELEBRATING 75 YEARS

INTRODUCTION

This manual was developed to provide a guide for the tea hostesses of the United Women of Faith. This event
is planned and executed by the participating members of the Killingsworth Home Board of Directors and United
Women of Faith 2022 Presidents.

This manual may be updated annually as needed to refine the operations of the event and to reflect current
practices. This manual is intended to be used as a tool for effective planning and should reflect the spirit of the
collaborative effort embodied in the United Methodist Church.

HOSTESS DUTIES

e The hostess is responsible for identifying date, time, and location for the virtual tea

e The hostess is responsible for securing required technology criteria is met

e The hostess is responsible for identifying a subcommittee to assist with local tea execution
a. Decorate table (s) your choice of settings
b. Provide food and beverage

e The hostess is responsible for inviting guest to attend the tea party.

e The hostess is responsible for collecting donations on behalf of Killingsworth Home

Here are a few tips that we hope will be helpful to you as you make this event beautiful, enjoyable, and most
memorable.

LOCATION AND VENUE
The hostess will identify a location to host the tea. You will want to secure a venue that has ample space for
tables and chairs and is equipped with internet, television or screen for view and speakers for audio. You will
want to confirm with the facilities manager that they can accommodate the technology requirements. Based
on your targeted number of attendees you will need space that would hold enough tables to seat 6-8 at a table.
Potential site recommendations: Church fellowship Hall

TECHNOLOGY REQUIREMENTS

You will want to identify a space that is equipped with the following:

1- Large TV Monitor or Screen

2- Projector

3- Laptop Computer with connections to both projector and sound system

4-  Ability to download the video file. (*Note streaming is an option however speed can be connected by
low connections)

FOOD AND BEVERAGE
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Here is a sample of the tea menu you can consider. Generally, we served tea in three courses, with tea for
each.

o First course: scones with jam and clotted cream.

» Second course: petite sandwiches: cucumber with cream cheese, chicken salad, pimento
cheese, or petite quiches.

¢ Third course: petit fours, chocolate dipped strawberries, lemon squares,

TEA SETTING COMPONENTS

First, gather the utensils and accessories needed for the event. Each place setting requires a luncheon-size plate,
cloth napkin, fork, butter knife, spoon, teaspoon, teacup and saucer. A water glass and waste bowl may be
provided for afternoon tea, as well as a bread plate or dessert plate. Accessories include the tea pot or tea ketile,
and a serving knife and serving spoon for any spreads. Milk or cream and sugar cubes should be offered in their
own containers, with tongs for the cubes. Finally, provide a tiered tray to hold the edibles. If you do not have a
tiered tray there is other method that you can use to create different levels for you edibles.

Just remember to bring your serving dishes. Refer to menu to verify the number of dishes you will need.

PLACE SETTING

In order to visualize the place setting in front of each individual, imagine you are sitting at the tea table facing
a luncheon plate directly in front of you, On the left side of your plate, you will see a folded cloth napkin with
a fork on top or to the right. On the right side of your plate is the butter knife, serrated edge facing in, along
with a spoon, a teaspoon, and then the teacup and saucer to the right of these utensils. The waste bowl and bread
plate, if provided, appear at the upper left of your plate. Also if provided, directly above your luncheon plate
you will see the special dessert fork and spoon, facing different directions, with the dessert plate right above
them. The water glass is placed above the knife. Review the menu to determine if you need to have a knife at
each place setting. If you are using spreads for the bread or muffins a spreader will be better.

PLACEMENT OF ACCESSORIES

Other items that will appear at your table must be placed within convenient passing reach to all guests at the
party, with the exception of the tea pot. The hostess is expected to pour the tea, so the tea pot and tea kettle are
placed with the spout facing her. In traditional tea service, the three-tiered tray containing scones, sandwiches,
and sweets would be removed layer by layer from the table as each course was served. You may also provide a
finger bowl for rinsing fingertips, and a knife rest for cleanliness and a touch of luxury at each place setting.

PLACE CARDS

There is a time and a place for every offort under the sun. At times, place cards will be appropriate on your tea
table. With place cards you can:

» Relieve your guests from the guess-work of where to sit.
*  Give your event a friendly but dressy and prepared-for feel.
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e Show your thoughtfulness as a hostess, choosing the best for your guests based on previous
relationships, personalities, and the possibility of new friendships.

Your place cards can be simply made with your printer or own beautiful handwriting and some pretty paper.
Yet creative, theme-based place card holders can add a whimsical touch to your table.

OFFER PARTING GIFTS

One of the fun parts of hosting a tea is to use table accessories that double as gifts for your guest. These are
usually theme-appropriate and placed on the tables as part of the setting. If you create place cards they can also
be used as a party favor.

HOUSEKEEPING RULES

e  Once you have identified the date for your virtual tea, please email X XXX @killingsworth.org

e Please plan to host your tea prior to October
* If'you have questions, please feel free to email to admin@killingsworth.org

TEA PARTY ATTIRE

Tea party attire can be a dilemma for some people. Do you wonder how to dress for an invitation to teatime?
What to wear can vary depending on the occasion. Also, it is contingent on whether the affair is traditional or
nontraditional; formal or casual. Themes that call for costumes or a certain type of attire are always lots of fun.
And what girl, whether little or grown up, doesn’t love getting all dressed up once in a while?

Don't feel that you must wear anything special for your afternoon tea. A nice blouse and skirt or pants for the
ladies, and shirt and slacks for the men is suitable. For a more formal affair, dresses are appropriate for both
girls and ladies. (I would not recommend wearing jeans to teatime!)

Dresses - ladies and girls, find the right teatime dress to suit the occasion - feminine, fun or sophisticated.
¥ Victorian Dresses - vintage style dresses and the Victorian era are always a favorite theme.

® Hats - a lovely hat gives flair to teatime and provides a certain elegance to the wearer.

¥ Girls and Ladies Gloves - rarely worn now, gloves for a social function lend a more formal feel.

¥ Party Costumes - great fun for one and all, younger and older! Go ahead and dress up in one of these
favorite theme costumes.

~  Alice in Wonderland Costume - a perennial favorite. You can't go wrong with Alice attire.

~  Queen of Hearts Costume - go ahead and steal all the tarts - you're the queen!

~ Mad Hatter Costume - you can get away with acting a little "mad" when you where this costume!
~ Teatime Hostess Costume - surprise everyone by greeting your guests in special apparel.

~ Princess Dresses - princess dress up makes all women feel like royalty!
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If you want to "spice up" your tea parties by asking your guests to wear certain attite, it can help set the mood
for the party.

Let your guests know the type of dress expected on the tea party invitations, whether it is formal, casual, or
costume dress to complement the teatime themes.

Have fun and be creative!
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DONATIONS

Hostess Name:

District Name/Unit Name:

Hostess Telephone #:

Hostess Email Address:

GUEST INFORMATION
Last Name First Name

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.
7.
8.

FUNDS SUBMISSION REMINDER

The Final deadline for donation submission will be Qctober 15%, 2022
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We Are United Women in Faith!

As United Methodist Women refreshes its look, it embarks on a bold journey
of nurturing sisterhood with a new name to reflect a bright future.

by YVETTE MOORE

In 150 years in mission, our organiza-
tion has had more than 25 names, each
reflecting the varying times, ways
women lived their lives and the states
of union of our many predecessor de-
nominations. We've been “Ladies,”
“Woman’s” and then “Women’s” soci-
eties, associations, guilds and circles.
We've even had multiple names at the
same time to include women in dif-
ferent life stages or styles, such as
Wesleyan Service Guild for working
women and Woman’s Society of Chris-
tian Service geared to the day’s many
homemakers in the 1940s. The name
United Methodist Women was adopt-
ed in 1972, signaling a change not only
in the life of the church bur in the lives
of women and how they could organ-
ize for mission.

We are again facing a change in the
life of the church and in how women
live and choose to engage the world in
faith. It is again time to take on a new
name.

A new name

Beginning this year, United Methodist
Women will call ourselves United
Women in Faith.

Our new name is part of a refresh-
ment of our organization that in-
cludes a new look, new feel and new
and improved programs designed to
better nurture current members and
welcome new women into our sister-
hood to pur their love in action too.
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As United Women in Faith we are
a powerful, fearless force driven by
God’s love and united in sisterhood
with a focus on women, children and
youth. We act for justice and transform

communities. We invite United
Merhodist and other like-minded

We will maintain the legal name
United Methodist Women while op-
erating as United Women in Faith, sim-
ilar to our time as United Methodist
Women while officially the Women’s
Division from 1972 to 2012. You'll

continue to see the name United

faith

action

sisterhood

women to join us, because love in ac-
tion can change the world.

Adopting the name United Women
in Faith and introducing new and im-
proved programs acknowledges the
great changes that have occurred in the
lives of U.S. women over the past four
decades and in the ways they're en-
gaging their faith. It acknowledges
the changes you need to continue to
grow in your faith and make the dif-
ferences you want to make.

Methodist Women used in some places,
but as we move into the future, together
we'll be United Women in Faith.

We remain the official women’s or-
ganization of The United Methodist
Church. We remain the organization
training women for leadership, grow-
ing spiritually; transforming through ed-
ucation, and providing opportunities
for service and advocacy. We remain
women in mission who follow God’s
call for our time.

1/4



3/3/22, 7:19 AM response Magazine March-April 2022

United
. = | Women
INn Faith

Our new logo represents the past, present and future of our organization. The symbol refers to our Christian roots.
The multicolored pieces of the cross coming together represent the diversity we aim for and the inward and outward

reflection we engage in as women of faith. The typography is solid, modern and bold, showcasing our power to support
the causes in which we invest.
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As United Women in Faith we are a powerful, fearless force driven by God's love and
united in sisterhood with a focus on women, children and youth. We act for justice and
transform communities. We believe love in action can change the world.

“This is an exciting time for our or-
ganization!” said Harriett Jane Olson,
CEO of United Women in Faich.
“Looking back, we sce the through lines
for our organization—faith in God and
commitment to women, children and
youth—and how this has been ex-
pressed in different ways at different
times, always calling women into action
that changed the world. This refresh-
ment opens up new opportunities for
us to continue to make that happen.”

As of printing, a United Methodist
General Conference is scheduled to take
place this year. No matter what happens
at General Conference, churches will
leave the denomination, and the de-
nomination will change. Qur new
name lets women know they can re-
main a part of our organization, and
it lets them know we will not leave
them behind. It also lets the church
know that we've been on a path of lis-
tening and discerning that will help us
lead the church into its full potential.

Faith, action and sisterhood
Over the past two quadrennia, the
United Methodist Women board of di-
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rectors, with input from the United
Methodist Women Program Advisory
Group, has guided the organization’s re-
branding work, program innovations
and new initiatives. A committee of
these leaders created a new mission
statement for our organization: Unit-
ed Women in Faith seeks to connect and
nurture women through Christian spir-
itual formation, leadership development,
creative fellowship, and education so
that they can inspire, influence and im-
pact local and global communities.

Board President ‘Ainise ‘Isama’u said
the changes express our core values in
ways that will excite our members and
invite new women to join us.

“'m confident our members will be
excited abour these changes. Together we
are creating more opportunities for en-
gagement with more women through
new programs and updates of long-
standing programs that embody our core
values. Things change. People change.
But God remains, and that continues to
be the purpose behind everything that
we do in this organization.”

Faith, action and sisterhood are
our calling cards as we reach out to in-

ina Krug

vite new women to join us on this won-
derful journey and find new ways to sup-
port one another and women, children
and youth. Faith, because at our heart
and in our soul, we are a faith-driven or-
ganization. Our beliefs bring us together.
And our spirituality pushes us to do
more. United Women in Faith enables
women to boldly live our faith and con-
nect to something bigger. Action, be-
cause our actions have always spoken as
loud as our words: Acts of love, acts of
faith, acts of change. For more than 150
years, our members have been showing
up and gerting things done. Together,
we'te making the world a better place: lo-
cally, globally, fearlessly. Sisterhood,
because we welcome and connect
women together. We are on a mission to
boldly act and transform communiries.

Our new logo features our new
name of United Women in Faith next
to a Christian cross in mured yellow,
blue, orange and green to reflect our for-
ward-looking faith and the diversity of
the organization and God's world.

“The wonderful qualities of our
beautiful new logo are that the colors and
the cross symbol are fresh, open and align
with the goals of United Women in Faith
to remain modern, inclusive and rele-
vant,” said Rae Grant, senior art direc-
tor for the organization. “It really does
embody the goals of the organization and
hopefully makes all the members proud
and excited to be part of the future of
United Women in Faith.”

This is indeed an exciting time for
our organization, as we move forward
into our future. Together, we can do
more. Our strengths and steadfast
Christian faith are needed now more
than ever. Let’s stand united as, together,
we continue to put love in action. You
are our future. Welcome to United
Women in Faich! @

Yvette Moore is the director of public refations and
marketing for United Wornen in Faith,

3/4
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Frequently Asked Questions on

United Women in Faith

Are we still a part of The
United Methodist Church?
Yes! We are still the only official
women’s organization of The United
Methodist Church, and our legal name
will remain United Methodist Women.

What do we call ourselves
now?

You are United Women in Faich! It’s
okay to ease into it; it’s a big change.
We'll have the new logo ready for
download on our new website, and oth-
er materials are available there to help
us all and transition together.

How were these decisions
made?
Our new programs are fruits of the re-
search the national office conducted
over the past quadrennium along with
prayerfully seeking to discern the times
for our organization. The member-
elected United Methodist Women
board of directors, with input from the
program advisory group, has guided the
organization throughout this process.
We've conducted surveys, focus
groups and interviews with more than
24,000 United Methodists and women
of other denominations and Christian
traditions. The changes and programs
are data-informed and tested to address
the needs and life stages of current
members and new women.

Will these changes impact
me and my local unit?

All of our traditional structures on the
conference, district and local levels—
circles included—remain intact. These

https://online.fliphtml5.com/eiek/knab/#p=33

new tools and programs are addition-
al options available to you and your unit
to help you better nurture current
members, recruit new women into the
organization and manage your unit’s
finances.

Can we be members if our
church leaves The United
Methodist Church?

Yes. Changes to the bylaws allow for
women to be involved and be leaders
in our organization even if they become
affiliated with another denomination.
Our new name makes our organization
more inclusive.

Where can | learn about all

of the changes underway?

New Wineskins resources available on
the website at uwfaith.org will give
you an overview of the changes under-
way. Changes include the new name,
new website, templates for Soul Care re-
treats, innovations to Mission u and
Leadership Development Days, a na-
tional membership option, more targeted
giving options, new online tools for treas-
urers and new and improved resources.

What is the New Wineskins
Campaign?
United Methodist Women—now
United Women in Faith—is again
saying yes to being part of what God
is doing in the 21st century by creat-
ing new and improved ways for women
today to gather for faith, sisterhood and
action for women, children and youth.
In other words, we are making new
wine and new wineskins to fulfill our

role in God'’s mission today. The New
Wineskins Campaign is about these ex-
citing changes and spreading this great
news with members during this time
of transition.

Why the rebranding?

Brand is a term most often associated
today with commercial marketing,
but in reality, everyone has a brand.
Brand is just a term to describe what
people can expect to experience when
they encounter you. Branding en-
compasses the things we do—our
look, our actions, our messages—that
help let people know who we are and
what we deliver.

Rebranding United Methodist
Women means we are refreshing the
way we tell our story and updating our
programs, resources and outreach effores
so that we better nurrure current
members and are more attractive to and
welcoming of women of diverse bacl-
grounds and life stages by meeting them
where they are.

United Womenin Faith
seeks to conneet and
nurture women through
Christian spiritual
formation, leadership

development, creative
fellowship and education se
that they can inspire, influ-
ence and impact local and
global communities.
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Charter for Racial Justice Diamond Units
The Diamond Unit certificate is awarded at each District Annual Meeting to each unit that completes
three or more activities from the list below that demonstrates the unit’s commitment to the ideals in the
Charter for Racial Justice. At least one of the diamond-marked activities must be included. You are to
send a copy of this completed form to Laurie Fite, District Social Action Coordinator by August 15th in
order to be recognized at our District Annual Meeting and receive the Diamond Unit certificate.
Name of Church:
Contact Person & Phone:
DATE COMPLETED ACTION CHCICES

1. 1. Watch a video related to the Charter for Racial Justice

2. 2. Give a book report on a Reading Program Book selected

from the Social Action area

3. 3. Share articles from Response and New World Outlook or UMW Action
Alerts relating to racism

4. 4. Supply each member with a copy of the Charter for Racial Justice

5. 5. Present a program using the Charter for Racial Justice

6. 6. Use a program on racial justice/human rights from the UMW Program
Book

7. 7. Participate in a UMW Social Action/Human Rights Mission Study

8. 8. Give a report to the unit about an experience of attending a musical
or theatrical performance by person(s} of a different race, culture, or ethnic background.

9. 9. Send at least one member to Capital Day (Legislative Day)

10, 10. Participate in postcard-writing which encourages legislation
favorable to the economically deprived or challenged {or email}

11. 11. Experience worship, Bible study, or UMW unit program/activity with
ah ethnic group different from your own,

12. 12. Attend or host an international tasting party, culture fair, or other
international event.

13. 13. Participate in a Bible Study on Racism

14, 14. Celebrate Black History Month in February

15. 15. Suggest and plan with your pastor a pulpit (or Chair) exchange with a
pastor or another race.

16. 16. Plan an event with a unit of a different race or ethnic background {a

celebration, worship, Vacation Bible School, Service of Prayer and Self Denial)

17. 17. Other — Collect items/funds for UMCOR Kits — Collect items for other
community social welfare/educational purposes)

« Send completed form by August 15th to Laurie Fite, District Social Action Coordinator at
Laurie@Fite.com or to 202 Brushy Creek Road, Taylors SC 29687



Remembering Our Fifty Years United in Faith - UMW Unit Form

Program runs from March 15, 2022 to August 15, 2022. UMW Units will collect all individual forms and send to

district with this unit form.

Unit Name/address

Unit President’s Name District

Unit President’s phone + email

Unit size in 2022: Total number Individual Forms completed: Unit Form completed? Yes/No

The UMW Unit must complete at least 5 items. More is encouraged. Total completed and reported

Check if you did the following:

1. Increase your membership with one new person in 2022. Name them.

2. Identify your oldest aged member by name and birth date.

3. Identify your longest serving unit member by name and birth date.

4. Identify your youngest aged member by name and birth date.

5. Provide $5 to each of our four SC Missions, Bethlehem Center Spartanburg, Columbia Bethlehem Community
Center, Killingsworth and Wallace Family Life Center.

6. Provide $5 to each of our five Channels of Giving: Pledge to Mission, Gift in Memory, Gift to Mission, Special
Mission Recognition and World Thank.

7. Promote our four SC Missions in a UMW meeting (circle or unit) as the program. Share 5 minutes on each.
8. Use the Program Resource 2021-2022: Healing and Joy on Our Journey to God for two monthly programs.
___ 9. Use the Charter for Racial Justice as the program for a UMW monthly meeting.
_____10.Include the Daily Prayer Guide 2022 at two monthly meetings.

11. Attend our virtual free SCCUMW Spiritual Growth Event April 23. Name

12, Attend Assembly 2022.May attend in person or virtually. Name

13. Attend our virtual free SCCUMW Come Together Be Together June 25. Name

14. Attend Mission u July 21-23 at Spartanburg Methodist College. Name
15. Provide $1 per member to the Legacy Fund for our Every Member Giving Campaign. Total amount

16. Provide $5 to the Presidential Scholarship Fund. Total amount
Send Yo. VidWhie Falor - Digt Presidend
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Remembering Our Fifty Years United in Faith - Individual Form

Program runs from March 15, 2022 to August 15, 2022. UMW Units will collect forms and send to district.

Participant’s Name:

Signature + date

Participants must complete at least 5 items. More is encouraged. Total completed and reported:

Check if you did the following:

1. Lift prayers to God for (1) United Methodist Women organization, (2) South Carolina Conference United
Methodist Women Past Presidents, and (3) current leaders of South Carolina Conference United Methodist Women.

2. Lift prayers to God for (1) the United Methodist Church, (2) Bishop Holston, (3) South Carolina United
Methodist Church Staff and (4) Methodist Church pastors and leaders.

3. Lift prayers to God for (1) America, (2) all countries, (3) all world leaders, (4) peace and (5) love.
4. Lift prayers to God for (1) children, (2) elderly, (3) lonely, (4) have sickness, (5) strong faith and (6) hope.

5. Lift prayers to God with our four SC Missions, Bethlehem Center Spartanburg, Columbia Bethlehem
Community Center, Killingsworth and Wallace Family Life Center.

___ 6. Make donations of needed items to a food pantry.
7. Make donations of needed items to a homeless shelter, drug recovery home, or a victim protection shelter.
8. Connect with a shut-in through a visit, telephone conversation or a mailed greeting card.
9. Provide sympathy to someone experiencing loss by providing a meal, telephone call or a mailed sympathy card.
___10. Mail a card to someone you do not know, found in the Daily Prayer Guide 2022, pages 184-233.
__ 11 Mail a card to a National Mission Institution, found in the Daily Prayer Guide 2022, pages 234-239.
12. In your Bible read two chapters from either the books of Esther or Ruth. Read in both books to count it twice.
13. In your Bible read five chapters from Proverbs or Psalms. Read in both books to count it twice.
14. Read two articles in response: the magazine of women in mission. Read four articles to count it twice.
___15. Read the Charter for Racial Justice. Pray for it to be upheld.
___16. Read a Mission u study book, any category.

17. Read a current Reading Program book, any category.

Unit President completes the following:

1204 cedeaY Lane\
Greenuville, < 29017

Unit Name: District Name:

Unit President’s Name: Signature: Date:

Unit size in 2022: Total number Individual Forms completed:__ Unit Form completed? es[N ’3\6
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MISSION TODAY ACTION FORM

Please Send Completed Form To: %er\rln e M \\5 EAUCCJ\T\'!(S“ *‘—\Jh'\'QTOTij'lOnCar’
125 Navth Main St Mauldin SC 29662
Send by thisdate: D / 1S/ 22

Unit President: Date:

Unit Name: Number of Members in Unit:
Units, which include all circles, must complete at least 10 of the following items. All units must complete #1.

Check if your unit:
1. *Made and met its Pledge to Mission.

2. Used the Daily Prayer Guide at most meetings to pray for people in mission and for our mission work with
women, children and youth.

3. Added at least one or more members to its roll.
4. Had at least one member who subscribes to response: the magazine of women in mission.

5. Had at least one member (other than a conference or district officer) attend Mission u and/or a district or local
mission study.

6. Had at least one member (other than a conference or district officer) attend the District Annual Meeting.
7. Had at least one member (other than a conference or district officer) attend the Conference Annual Meeting.

8. Had at least two members who wrote to at least five people listed in the Daily Prayer Guide — at least once
during the year.

9. Participated in education programs for children through prayers and donations of funds, supplies or
volunteer hours at schools, homes and churches. This includes Vacation Bible School participation.

10.* Is a Five Star Unit, contributing to all five channels of Mission Giving which are Pledge to Mission, Gift in
Memory, Gift to Mission, Special Mission Recognition and World Thank Offering.

11. Had at least one person complete one of the plans in the Reading Program.
12. Invited a district or conference officer, other than a member of the unit, to one unit meeting during the year.
Check if your unit, circle, or subgroup:

13. Included a response moment where an article from response: the magazine of women in mission was lifted
up as a way to tell the mission story in at least three meetings.

14. Had at least two programs from the Program Book.

15. Implemented the Charter for Racial Justice Policies in at least two ways.
*Those items noted with an asterisk will be verified by the district treasurer. Rev.2/2022



South Carolina Conference UMF
Potential Leader Form

Name: Date:
Address:

Phone: Email:

District: Ethnicity:

Age: 20’s___ 30's___40’s___ 50's___ 60's__ 70’'s__ 80’s___ Employed?

Professional Skills/ Job Experience:

Offices held in United Methodist Women:

Local Unit

District

Conference

Jurisdiction/National

Additional experience within the church or community other than UMW:

Which offices are of most interest to you?

President Vice President Secretary Treasurer Nominations
Communications Spiritual Growth Social Action Program Resources___
Education & Interpretation (Missions) Membership, Nurture & Outreach

Charter for Racial Justice Committee (Please continue on back.)



Are you able to participate in online meetings?

Are you abie to travel for meetings and events?

When would you be available to serve?

Are you abtle and willing to use your gifts and talents to uphold and strengthen the Purpose of
United Methodist Women?

Please return this form to a Committee on Nominations member or send to:

Barbara Castro(Chair of Nominations)
111 Miller Street

Simpsonville, SC 29680
864-987-0131
newsforumw@gmail.com



~~PRESIDENT’S REPORT for 2022~~
Report should cover one year beginning October 1, 2021 ending September 30. 2022,
Report is due ~ October 1, 2022

Unit Name President
I Membership Totals:
Number of Circles in Units:
Number of Deceased: Number pledging $5 for WFL;
il. Pledges and Contributions: Total Pledge Made:
Actual Amounts sent through unit Treasurer:
Pledge to Missions: World Thank Offering
Gift in Memory: Gift to Mission:
Special Mission Recognition: Call to Prayer and Self Denial:
Legacy Fund: Killingsworth:
Wallace Family Life: Bethlehem Spartanburg:
Cola Bethlehem Center: Presidential Scholarship Fund:
Cthers:
18 Participation numbers
District Events: (number in attendance from your unit)
District Annual Meeting: (September 17, 2022)
Local Officers Training: {January 15. 2022}
Day Apart: (June 11, 2022)
Other: (World Day Of Prayer — March 4, 2022) # Attending
Killingsworth Tea # aitending
Participated in 50 years United In Faith
iv. Conference Events: (number in attendance from your unit)
SCCUMW 49t Annual Mtg (Oct. 21) District Officer Training (Nov. 21)
Legislative Advocacy Days-4 workshops ( Feb 22):
Spiritual Growth Event (April 22): Come Together/Be Together (June 22)
Limitless Party (July 22}. Mission u-3 sessions (July 22):
Assembly (May 22) Virtual In Person
V. Other: (Name and Date of Event) # Attending
VI, Howdid your unit recognize Annual Day of Giving, March 23, 20227
VI,  Mission Education:
Reading Program participants for September 2021 - August 2022;
# Subscriptions to Response: # Units using Program Book:
# Units using Prayer Calendar: # Mission Today Units:
# Diamond Units (Charter for Raclal Justice):
Other?
Vill. Do you publish a unit Newsletter?
Name and Publication Dates:
IX. Any other information about your unit that | should know?

Mail report to Vickie Failor, District President, 1208 Cedar Lane Rd., Greenville, SC 29617 or email to Vickie Failor
@ vfailor@bellsouth.net



